
We had an outstanding Show and Tell participation.  It included segmented turnings, pen

turnings, bowls, vases, ring pedestals, dyed wood, fluted bowls, scoops, nut crackers, pen

blanks, and various turning blanks.  Good participation in the raffle.  Thanks to everyone

who helped move the meeting along.  Brainstorming ideas resulted in various topics

including segmented turnings, hollowing, cosmic cloud (surface enhancement), dying,

resin casting, fluting, pyrography (wood burning), texturing, threading, ornaments, laser

(checking thickness on hollow forms), in and out turning, jigs, and peppermills.  Mentoring

was mentioned and will be discussed at a later date.  Chris discussed the monogramming

for shirts, polos, and jackets.  Everyone showed an interest in the shirts, but no ordering

was done at this time.  Membership dues were discussed and encouraged.  Buddy Compton

demonstrated using apoxie sculpt on fluted bowls.  It was outstanding and professionally

presented.  His demonstration was well received and provided another option of

enhancing our wood turnings.  We had an outstanding meeting and participation.
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Library Corner
The library is a great resource for information on most all aspects of woodturning as well as woodworking including furniture 

Topics covered by the many books, magazine sand DVDs:


